
 

A report to the 25th Assembly District from 

 

ASSEMBLYWOMAN  
 NILY ROZIC 

 
September 2013 

 

 
HOMEOWNERS TOWN HALL 

 
Please join me, Congresswoman Grace Meng, and Council Member Mark Weprin on Wednesday, October 2nd for 
a town hall meeting on homeowner issues. We will have representatives from city and state agencies on hand to 
answer questions and concerns. 
 

Wednesday, October 2, 2013 
7:00PM - 9:00PM 

Armenian Church of the Holy Martyrs 
209-15 Horace Harding Expressway, Bayside, NY 

RSVP at 718-820-0241 or RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us 

 
 

CELEBRATING 55 YEARS IN THE COMMUNITY 
 

On September 7th, I joined the Armenian Church 
of the Holy Martyrs at the Oceania Street Festival 
to celebrate with Rev. Fr. Abraham Malkhasyan 
and our community. The church offers a wide 
variety of services and programs, and I am proud 
to represent a wonderful community partner and 
one of the largest Armenian churches in the 
country! 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

KEEPING OUR SCHOOLS SAFE 
 

As students return to school, traffic safety issues continue. I recently stood with Council Member James Gennaro 
to call for traffic calming measures on 75th Avenue in Fresh Meadows. Drivers often speed through this area, 
creating a hazardous situation for students on their way to school. Also earlier this month, I partnered with 
Congresswoman Grace Meng, Senators Toby Stavisky and Tony Avella, and Council Member James Gennaro to 
request that the Department of Transportation place speed cameras around P.S. 173. 

 
HOSTING A NIGHT OF MUSIC AND FILM 

 
I hosted a music and movie night with Council Member Peter Koo and the 
Queensboro Hill Civic Association in Kissena Corridor Park. Seht and the Tony O 
Blues Band performed, followed by a screening of the movie Despicable Me. I 
look forward to continuing this tradition next summer! Thank you to the 
Department of Parks and Recreation, the 109th Precinct, and to all who 
attended! If interested in sponsoring or volunteering at future events, please 
call my office at 718-820-0241. 

 
 

 
 

OPENING MY NEW OFFICE! 

On September 15th, I celebrated the grand opening of my new district 
office with friends, neighbors and my colleagues in government. If you 
haven’t already, please come by and talk with me and my staff about any 
issues or concerns in your neighborhood. My office is open from 9AM – 
5PM from Monday – Friday, and I can always be reached by email at 
RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us. 

 

 Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


